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Coll«tf« oí Literal Arta 
D*p*rtment of S p M c n 

October 25, 1963 

Dr. José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Dr. Ferrater Mora: 

~ 

Thank you for your letter of October 12, 
Dr# Johnstone and I deeply regret that you cannot 
particípate in our Colloquium in February. 

We are receiving a nurober of acceptances, and 
I*m sure we can all look forward to a successful 
and rewarding undertaking, 

We trust you will have a profitable sabbatical 
leave and a pleasant sojourn in Europe. 

With all good wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

Robert T. Oliver 
Head 

ce: H. W. Johnstone» Jr. 
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